
Dear Families, 
 
Another week has passed and I am so proud of the school community in the way we 
are coping. Thank you to those that completed the parent survey. I will publish a 
summary of the results next week and as a staff body we are reviewing our offer and will 
adapt as is possible. I am also aware how many children and parents are feeling 
anxious with the work and completing it all. I must stress that there is no need for the 
home schooling to create arguments and stress in the home. I know how hard it is at the 
moment to juggle it all. Working and supporting children with school work is almost 
impossible. Support your child where and when you can and when we all return to 
school we will support the children with their learning.  
 
I would like to celebrate the learning that has taken this week so well done to the 
following children for their wonderful effort and work. 
 
Nursery​ - Well done ​Elmira yozkan and her family, she completes her challenges every 
day! 

 
 



Donaldson​ - In Reception they have been learning all about bridges, specifically the 
dragon bridge in Vietnam. Lily has made some excellent bridges at home: 

 
Ahlberg​ - George has also made an excellent bridge at home 

 

 



Hadid​ - Well done to Jack for his fantastic story map of Lila and the secret of the rain 
and Molly for some great use of conjunctions in her writing. 

 
 



Mozart: ​Rayan has also worked very hard to create a great story map of Lila and the 
rain. 

 
 

Bolt: ​Shania has worked really hard to create a planning frame for her story which she is 
going to create a pixton frame for.  

 



Seacole:​ In Seacole class they were thinking about ways to help other children make 
friends. I love Leo’s suggestions to help make friends. 

 
Attenborough: 

 In year 3 they have been making their own compasses. Here is Ryan’s excellent home 
made compass. Can you tell which direction it is pointing? 

 

 
 



Dahl:  
Booker also made his own compass and Ida wrote a non fiction text, having 
researched herself, about butterflies. 

 
 

 
Fibonacci​: In Year 4 they have been learning about the Romans. I love Henry’s 

creativity in creating a Roman style mosaic. 

 



Gandhi: 
Mia used dried food at home to make this amazing mosaic 

 

 
Pankhurst:  

In Art, Pankhurst class has been learning how to draw optical illusions. I am not sure I 
could create ones as good as this! Well done Ashton and Dulcie. 

 

 
 
 

 
 



Thompson:​ In Year 5 they have been learning to write instructions.  
Peter has written a recipe for slime, can you follow the instructions to make your own 
slime? 

 
 
Or can you follow Dulcie’s instructions to create a paper butterfly: 

 



Year 6:​ In Maths the children have to explain their reasoning about the method they've 
used working out 2 of the questions from the worksheet, well done Fizzah and 
Genevieve for your clear explanations. 
 

In English ​Year 6 ​have written a non-chronological report about WW2 and some 
creative writing in continuing the story of the Snow Goose. Well done Ajlan and Isaac. 
 



 
 

 


